

December 29, 2016

MAILED

Jefferson County School District Mr. Vincent Turner, Superintendent P. O. Box 157 Fayette, MS 39069

on 12/29/16 by sv

Dear Mr. Turner:

The State Agency recently completed an Administrative Review of your 2016-2017 National School Lunch Program (NSLP) and School Breakfast Program (SBP).

The review process found no violations of State or Federal policies and regulations.

Ms. Turner and her staff are commended for excellent management of the Child Nutrition Programs. No response to this letter is required. We are closing the file on this review.

If you have questions, please call me at (601) 576-4955.

Sincerely,

Rodney Miller, NSLP Program Specialist Office of Child Nutrition, School Support Division